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Date:  06/06/2022 

To:   Guilford County Purchasing Department 

From:   Cynthia Barnes, MWBE Director CB 

Subject:  MWBE Good Faith Efforts Review for Computer Service Partners, Inc. – 0% 

Project: Event# 20067 PC Equipment Repair & Maintenance Service 

The MWBE office has reviewed the bid documents submitted for the PC Equipment Repair & 

Maintenance Services for the Information Technology Dept. Computer Service Partners, Inc., 

(CSP) was selected from the received RFPs for the service contract. In accordance with NC 

General Statues a review of good faith efforts was conducted to determine whether the vendor 

followed NC General Statutes to make efforts required by including and engaging Historically 

Underutilized Businesses (HUBs) in the bidding opportunity. 

Good faith efforts made by the Service Provider include the following:  

• The firm proposed to perform all elements of the contract with its own work forces 

without the use of subcontractors. Affidavit B has been submitted and reviewed. 

• The Information Technology Department recommends using CSP, Inc., for this contract. 

No additional documentation is required for this service contract. 

We have determined that the submission from Computer Service Partners, Inc., complies with 

the NC General Statutes for the MWBE Program. If additional information is required, please 

contact Cynthia Barnes, MWBE Director at 336-641-4565 or by email at 

cbarnes1@guilfordcountync.gov. 

 


